Undergraduate Course and Curriculum Committee Motion

The Undergraduate Course and Curriculum Committee moves that we add the University Registrar as an Ex-Officio, Non-Voting member of the committee.

Reasoning: The curriculum approval process works closely with the Registrar's office to make sure that course changes are noted so that accurate Course Schedules can be published each semester. With the new degree audit program (CAPP), it will be even more important to make sure that accurate and complete information is passed on to the appropriate individuals in the Registrar's Office, college offices, and departments. It is VERY helpful to have the Registrar or his/her representative available at our meetings to provide input and answer questions.